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MEMO 
 
 
 
 
To: Mike Riggle 
 
Fr: Karen Geddeis 
 
Re: Students and Staff Who Excel 
 
Date: November 3, 2015 
 
 
 
At the meeting on November 9, we will recognize four GBS freshmen for their first place finish 
in the Northern Illinois University Huskie Hackathon, during our Students and Staff Who Excel 
segment. 
 
This is the first time GBS students have participated in such as event, which called for 24 
consecutive hours of researching and creating a program, app, or website to address a community 
issue.  
 
The GBS team included Ahmed Malik, Nicholas Ermolov, Matthew Moran and 
Jesus Crespo. These students, their parents, and engineering teacher Michael Sinde have been 
invited to attend the recognition. 
 
 
 
 


